AVerMedia .

Date: May 23, 2011

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for
certification of FCC ID: XKIPPDW3011-4

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request short-term
confidential treatment for the following information untii OCTOBER 31, 2011 in
order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual
marketing of the device.

External Photos

- Test setup photos
User’s Manual
Internal Photos

Sincerely yours,

H

Davis Lin

TEL: +886-2-2226-3630 Ext 8824
FAX:+886-2-2221-1901

E-mail: davis.lin@avermedia.com



